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PRESIDENT’S
LETTER
H ello Neighbors,

As Winter is in midstream 
and Spring is around the 

corner, it’s time to start thinking about 
coming out of hibernation and getting 
involved.  Spring is truly a time of in-
credible activity in the neighborhood 
as you see the flurries of bikers riding 
towards White Rock Lake, runners 
and walkers abound, and gardens start 
to burst with color and produce the 
upcoming crop of goodies that have 
been long awaited.  From a neighbor-
hood standpoint, we also have many 
upcoming events getting in motion 
starting with our first median planting 
in the area of Keller Tree and 
followed by other events the 
Board and volunteers are 
actively planning.

On the topic of Spring and 
new energy, I’d like to 

take this time to ask for your 
involvement.  The Board 
is hoping to achieve many 
things this year, but we need 
your help.   In 2015, we had an ad-hoc 
volunteer group of approximately 20 
people who supported our various ac-

tivities throughout the year.  My goal, 
with your help, is to more than double 
our volunteer list to 50 neighbors who 
can be called on periodically to help 
with events and other activities.

From a funding standpoint, in 
2015, only 35% of our Forest Hills 

households paid their association 
dues and my goal for 2016 is to double 
participation to 70%.  Dues support 
not only our seasonal neighborhood 
events, but also allow us to accelerate 
our upcoming median beatification 
project, expand existing services and 
enable the pursuit new ideas like 
having neighborhood-wide Forest 
Hills sign toppers, the addition of new 
events, or other ideas you may share 
with us soon. 

For those of you who 
have already contrib-

uted, we appreciate your 
continued support and help 
in keeping us on track. 

So, as Spring breaks 
through and we all get 

ready for warmer weather 
and greater activity, please 
take the time to get involved 
and help make Forest Hills 

the best neighborhood in East Dallas! 

  Chris

CHRIS MCCAULEY

I         am excited to welcome a 
new edition to the newslet-

ter this issue. It’s the monthly 
Arboretum column by Lara 

Huddleston.  It will keep us up to date on activities 
as well as provide us great advice for our own 
yards. We are so fortunate to have this premier 
Dallas landmark practically in our own backyard. 

   Thank you Lara!

We will continue to give you pet advice, land-
scaping tips and security updates  but also hope 
to add some new sections as the year unfolds. 

We are always looking for interesting feature 
stories about kids and their accomplishments,  
seniors, local businesses moving into the area 
and happenings in the neighborhood.  

Please pass along your ideas.

EDITOR’S
LETTER

BECKY OLIVER
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l Welcome
 Newcomers!

8100 Block San Leandro
Clovis and Barbara Sanford
Sanjiv and Indubala Narula

8500 Block San Leandro
Thomas Elkins and Maryann         
Howard
Alfred and Yvonne Griffin    
Stephanie Doi 

If you have just arrived or if you have a 
new neighbor, let us know! For over-
sights, please contact pwehmeye@
gmail.com with names so we can give 
our new neighbors a Woodsy Wel-
come and a Guide to Forest Hills!

Apologies if we have overlooked any-
one. Newcomers can be missed when 
move-in is delayed for remodeling or 
when a home is purchased directly 
from builder or previous owner. Our in-
formation comes from MLS Real Estate 
listings only.

H
ank and Wendy Habicht fol-

lowed their kids to Texas and 

put down roots after falling in 

love with the area.  

“Our older daughter, Jennifer, moved 

to Dallas following her graduation from 

the University of Virginia over 10 years 

ago,” said Wendy Habicht.

“Our younger daughter, Caroline, went 

to TCU.  The more we visited Dallas we 

liked what we saw, so when the opportu-

nity to move to Dallas came, we grabbed 

it!”

The Habicht’s say they selected Forest 

Hills because of its proximity to White 

Rock Lake and all the bike trails, along 

with the beautiful trees.  It definitely 

reminds them of where they lived out 

east and in Chicago.  An added bonus 

is daughter, Jennifer, and her husband, 

Clay, live in Junius Heights. 

“ We have been so pleased with our 

decision - the people are warm and wel-

coming and the location is great!”

The Habicht’s have been married for 

35 years now and have lived in Wash-

ington, DC, Chicago, and most recently 

Orange County, California.

Hank has been in the environmental 

field for over 30 years and now focuses 

on consulting and investing in the water 

sector.  Wendy is a retired nurse and 

became involved in helping victims of 

human trafficking.  She hopes to find a 

way to continue this type of volunteer 

work here in Dallas.

Dallas 
on  the 
radar 
for 
years
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Welcome
 Newcomers!

8100 Block San Cristobal 
Paula Berry

8200 Block San Leandro
Joel Ballew

8500 Block San Leandro
Hank & Wendy Habicht 

If you have just arrived or if you have 
a new neighbor, let us know! For over-
sights, please contact pwehmeye@
gmail.com with names and addresses 
so we can give our new neighbors a 
Woodsy Welcome and a Guide to 
Forest Hills!

Apologies if we have overlooked 
anyone. Newcomers can be missed 
when move-in is delayed for remod-
eling or when a home is purchased 
directly from builder or previous 
owner. Our information comes from 
MLS Real Estate listings only.

E
mpty nesters 

Patty and Richard Hunter immedi-

ately knew Forest Hills was their 

neighborhood because it reminded 

them of back home in Connecticut and 

Michigan.

 The couple has lived all over the 

country with their three kids.

“The neighborhood feels so open 

and free,” Patty Hunter said. “ I love that 

I can always see people jogging, riding 

bikes and walking. You just don’t see that 

in other neighborhoods like Forest Hills.”

 The Hunters moved to Dallas about 

two years ago and settled in Uptown but 

decided that lifestyle didn’t fit.

 “All I heard was traffic,” Patty said. 

“Now I hear birds for the first time.”

Richard Hunter is an executive at 

Trinity Industries, and Patty is currently 

not working but a trained nurse practi-

tioner. They have three grown children—  

26-year-old Maryssa lives in Manhattan, 

23-year-old Zachary just moved back to 

Michigan for a job and 21-year-old Alex-

ander is attending Purdue University, his 

parents’ alma mater.

 The Hunters have started an exten-

sive remodel on their home inside and 

out that included all-new windows and a 

new look for the pool.

 “I love that I can drive around and 

every house is different in Forest Hills,” 

said Patty. “I love the big yards and the 

way the homes are set back. That is real-

ly what sold us on Forest HIlls.”

Hunted 
for just 
the right 
neighborhood.

ERIC SPINAZZOLA
OWNER
O�ce 214-321-6607
Cell 469-438-3600
o�ce@spinazzoladallas.com
www.spinazzoladallas.com
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presented by

  LeeAnn and Marshall Hunt
8238 Forest Hills Blvd

  This a difficult time of year to keep one’s yard looking good!. 
Right now most flowering plants are dormant waiting for spring 
to arrive.. Luckily for Forest Hills there are several homeowners-
making sure their yards look cheerful on a cold gray day as they 
have filled their flower beds with pansies and ornamental kale. 

  Since these plants love cold weather they are perfect for a spot 
of winter color!

Yard 
of the

 Month

Diane and Larry Solomon
8522 Forest Hills Blvd

And  THANK YOU to several other homeowners who also 
dressed up their yards with winter loving plants!

   SAVE THE DATE!

  White Rock East Garden Tour  -  Sunday, May 15

APRILMARCH

Have you paid your 
FHNA Dues?

Our neighborhood uses the dues that it 
receives on an annual basis to pay for: 

-FHA Newsletter
-Bulky Trash Signage

-Community Beautification Projects
-Great Neighborhood Events

To date, we only have 93 paid members. 
Please do not forget to pay your annual 

membership fee of $50 for households with 
residents under 65 or $30 for households 
with a resident over 65+. Pay your dues 

today at foresthillsdallas.org or by mail at 
Forest HIlls Association, PO Box 180897, 

Dallas TX, 75218

BULKY TRASH 
PICK-UP DATES
Second Monday 

of the month

March:
10-13

April:
7-10
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presented by

  John Spieker
1414 San Rafael Drive

This yard is a lovely mix of sun-loving plants to heavily shaded 
areas which complement the beautiful contemporary 

design of the home, with beautiful flowering perennial ligularia 
along with other extensive plantings. Closer to the house are 
brilliantly colored Japanese maples surrounded by abundant 
plantings. Nestled in the landscaping is an alluring koi  pond 
providing the delicate sound of trickling water.  

Ahhhh…

Yard 
of the

 Month

Michelle Witcher & Will Clarke
8524 San Fernando Way

A casual, comfortable yard dotted with large trees and pops 
of color in the lush plantings and sitting areas. The large 

Japanese maple is a true stand out of beautiful fall color. When 
nominated for the December Yard of the Month, two other trees 
had beautiful fall color too but they lost their leaves to the heavy 
rains during Thanksgiving. Mother Nature had her way! The 
yard boasts two inviting sitting areas—one with orange Adiron-
dack chairs surrounded by extensive plantings and another 
bench with cozy orange cushions on the front porch.

DECEMBER NOVEMBER

Have you paid your 
FHNA Dues?

Our neighborhood uses the dues that it 
receives on an annual basis to pay for: 

-FHA Newsletter
-Bulky Trash Signage

-Community Beautification Projects
-Great Neighborhood Events

To date, we only have 93 paid members. 
Please do not forget to pay your annual 

membership fee of $50 for households with 
residents under 65 or $30 for households 
with a resident over 65+. Pay your dues 

today at foresthillsdallas.org or by mail at 
Forest HIlls Association, PO Box 180897, 

Dallas TX, 75218

BULKY TRASH 
PICK-UP DATES
Second Monday 

of the month

January:
7-10

February:
4-7



Integrity. Hard Work. Results.

Your Neighbor for 18 Years

214.354.3098
boliver@briggsfreeman.com

briggsfreeman.com

Let me help you
investigate your  

real estate options

BUY

 

SELL

 

LEASE

 

INVESTMENT PROPERTY

 

SECOND HOME

♦

♦

♦

♦
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    Allure of the 

Aboretum
Helping Forest Hills know 
what’s “Growing on” now

Did you know that our very own Dallas 
Arboretum and Botanical Garden hosts

the largest annual floral festival in the 
Southwest?  The not-to-be-missedfestival, Dallas 
Blooms, runs through April 10 showcasing more 
than 100varieties of spring bulbs and totaling 
500,000 brilliant blooms.  It ispositively spectac-
ular and couldn’t be a more convenient outing for 
Forest

Hills residents.This year’s theme, “The Artistry in 
Nature”, will feature an exhibit ofrenowned sculp-
tor Gary Lee Price’s Great Contributors statues.  
Throughoutthe garden, you’ll find life-size bronze 
sculptures celebrating AbrahamLincoln, Benja-
min Franklin, George Washington, Claude Monet, 
AlbertEinstein, William Shakespeare, Mark Twain 
and the Wright Brothers tuckedamong the tulips, 
daffodils, hyacinths, pansies, poppies and other 
flora.

History buffs can enjoy the Great Contributors 

Guided Walks from 11 a.m. to 1 p.m. on Thursdays be-
tween March 3 and April 7.  An Arboretum volunteerwill 
share historic, artistic, and cultural facts on each Great 
Contributorduring these guided walking tours of the 
exhibit.

Featuring tribute bands, popular food trucks and 
family-friendly fun,consider attending a Cool Thurs-
days concert if picnicking among the posiesis more 
your speed.  The Cool Thursdays concert series begins 
March 17 (atthe height of Dallas Blooms) and continues 
through June.  Concerts sell outquickly, so purchase 
tickets early!

For hours and ticketing on Dallas Blooms and Cool 
Thursdays or general

Arboretum information, please visit www.dallasarbo-
retum.org.
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White Rock East Garden Tour 
and Artisans

Committee members 
are busy planning for  
the annual White Rock  

East Garden Tour on Sunday, 
May 15 from  10am - 5pm.   This  
event is a major fundraiser 
for  the beautification of our  
neighborhood AND it is  a great  
way to have fun and meet 
your  neighbors.    Interested in 
volunteering or have questions   

-    contact Barb Michaels-mail to:

 barbaraj729@gmail.com. 214 327-
3817 .  

Three cheers for our Gardens 
and   Homeowners this  
year.  Cozy and Mark Palm-

er- 8422 Forest Hills Blvd. Dawn Estes 
and David Timmins-8135 San Benito 
Way and Luanne McNulty and Tony 
Mikstinac-8145 San Benito Way

Spring 
Cleaning?

THINK Forest Hills 
Garage Sale!  
Since the last 3

 sales were  so  
successful we are 
already planning the next one       

sometime this fall. We are beginning to 
collect and store items as we need as many good 
donations as possible.  So, as you start to do your 
Spring Cleaning - think about donating those 
unwanted items to our Garage Sale!  Also, if you 
should have a spare space in your garage or a 
storage unit to help with storing items please let 
us know.  Help us make this the best Garage Sale 

possible!

Contact:  Andie Comini  (214) 328-0508 to 
arrange for a pick-up or if you have any
 questions.
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In November of last year, the 
Garden Club toured 2 school 
gardens at Forest Hill’s Alex 

Sanger Elementary School and 
Lakehill Prep School’s Ferguson 
Road campus.

At Sanger, the club mem-
bers were greeted with sprigs of 
rosemary as welcome gifts. The 
students gave a garden tour and 
shared what they were growing 
and learning. The bush beans 
still in abundance were impres-
sive!   Sanger’s garden is sponsored 
by The Real School Gardens 
organization, which helps make 
children happier and healthier 
by giving them a space to build 
skills and healthy habits engaging 
them in learning, which will last a 
lifetime.  

The second stop was on 
Ferguson Road at Lakehill Prepa-
ratory School’s seventeen-acre 
Roger L. Perry Campus consisting 
of the Warrior Athletic complex 
and the Alice and Erle Nye Family 

Environmental Science Center. 
The science center offers labora-
tories, classrooms, and a meeting 
space. The campus with its lovely 
walkways, sweeping trees, exist-
ing creek, small lake and perfect 
athletic fields make the property 
feel park-like. There is also over 40 
acres of untouched land border-
ing the campus to explore and 
learn.  Of special interest to the 
Forest Hills gardeners were the Lit-
tle Sprouts Children’s garden and 
the plantings at the Legacy Plaza 
patio adjacent to the field house. 
This natural habitat is a perfect 
place for the students to study 
and cultivate a love for nature.

Forest Hills Garden Club 
meets the second Wednesday 
of the month (2/11, 3/10, 4/14, 5/12 
-Times/locations to be deter-
mined). Topics vary and have 
included discussions on shade 
gardening, tree health, herbs, 
yoga for gardeners, landscaping, 
caring for orchids, etc. They also 

plan field trips that pertain to 
gardening. 

Come join in!  For info con-
tact Barbara Clay—ClayConcil@
sbcglobal.net or Debbie Knight—
mailto:geodebknight@swbell.net 
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NEIGHBORHOOD 
EXPERTISE

IT MAKES A 
DIFFERENCE!

LET ME HELP YOU WHEN 
BUYING OR SELLING.

P.S. Would you prefer to sell “off” market? 
Ask me about my private network of 

motivated buyers and sellers!

R E A LT O R S
T O P  2 5



Providing security and 
education supporting 
personal safety and 
crime prevention.

This is an example of a weekly 
crime report within a 5 mile radius 
of Forest Hills. The Blue flag is the 
center of our neighborhood.  No 
red flags appeared in Forest Hills.
This is fairly typical of the week-
ly reports.  However, we are not 
totally crime free, but keep getting 
closer and closer each year!

It is evident that the presence 
of Forest Hills Security Program’s 
off-duty Dallas police in marked 
squad cars has prevented crime 
from coming inside our borders.  
But we cannot let our guard down!  
The more participants we have, 
the more patrols we can budget, re-
sulting in less crime.  FHSP police 

patrols are only present due to the 
generous contributions by indi-
vidual Forest Hills neighbors.   It is 
2016 and we have started to build 
up funds for this year’s protection.  
If you have not pledged your sup-
port for 2016, your neighborhood 
needs you to join in to keep Forest 
Hills one of the safest communi-
ties within this 5-mile radius.  Don’t 
forget with your support comes 
an additional benefit of the Home 
Watch service.  Information can 
be found online at www.foresthi-
llssecurity.org or by inquiring with 
fhspenp@aol.com    

FHSP is a 501(3)(c) non-profit 
organization. 

Your contributions are tax 
deductible in accordance with IRS 
regulations.
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Dearest Forest Hills Neighbors:

OnJanuary 2, the love of my life, 
Bob Minick, lost his battle with 
cancer. Bob traveled the world 

designing and running amusement parks.  
When we married 42 years ago, we contin-
ued this wonderful adventure until the birth 
of our son, Randall, 27 years ago and settled 
in Forest Hills to raise him.  Bob continued 
designing parks while he and I opened sev-
eral arcades and a concession at the State 
Fair where he designed new attractions for 
the Fair for 35 years.  We always planned to 
go back to managing parks when Randall 
was in college.  

Four years ago some old business 
friends offered Bob the opportunity to 
design, build and run a new amusement 
park in California.  We accepted and were 
ready to roll. But after our big estate sale 
and reality set in that I’d be leaving, I began 

a fast decent into depression. So one day 
Bob sat on the sofa with me and said, “We’re 
not going to California. You can’t leave here 
and all the wonderful relationships we have 
with lifelong and new friends.” I wasn’t about 
to let him give up the opportunity to design 
and run a new park.  And I thought once 
we got there, we’d be back in the “good old 
park days” and I’d be fine.  But there was no 
more discussion, Bob gave up the park for 
me.  I’m so glad I truly thought I could leave 
our home and go back to our old life for him.  
A wonderful tribute to both of us willing to 
give up everything for the other. That’s what 
a 42 year love affair is all about.  

I believe Bob somehow knew one day 
something might happen and I wouldn’t 
make it without our “Chosen Forest Hills 
Family”.  He was right, the love and sup-
port I’ve received is all that’s keeping me 
going.  To Dear Friends and Neighbors I 
haven’t sent a thank you card or personally 

thanked; Randall and I want you to know 
you are our “Safe Zone” and we are forever 
grateful to have you.  

There’s only one Forest Hills.  My 
Darling Bob needed to be sure we would be 
in your loving care.  Thank you all.  Lottie 
Minick.

SECURITY PROGRAM UPDATE

In Loving Memory of Bob Minick

Providing security and 
education supporting 
personal safety and 
crime prevention.

In 2015, residents contributing 
to the Forest Hills Security Pro-
gram made it possible to have a 
strong presence of Dallas police 
officers patrolling our streets, de-
terring crime and making arrests.

Our goal for 2016 is to lessen 
the amount of incidents even 
more with increased patrols.  We 
have seen when we have more 
patrol hours during a particular 
week; we have fewer incidents 
during that week.  When we have 
fewer patrol hours during a week, 
reported crimes go up.  This shows 
that our uniformed patrols are 
clearly a deterrent and the only 
thing preventing our crime rate 

from going down is funding.
It is time to make your 2016 

pledge to the Forest Hills Security 
Program.  Without your financial 
support we cannot schedule the 
adequate amount of patrols to 
continue this line of defense.

An added benefit to current 
contributors is the Home Watch 
Service.  They can request to have 
their home checked while they are 
away, by our police officers. 

Thanks to all the 2015 sup-
porters of the Forest Hills Secu-
rity Program!  It made a definite 
difference.  In 2016, we need even 
more of our residents to make a 
new year’s resolution to join in 
with their neighbors in Forest Hills’ 
concentrated campaign against 
crime!

Happy, safe and secure New 
Year from your Forest Hills Securi-
ty board volunteers!
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Dear Security Chick,
Is it just me or is it getting scary in East Dal-
las? One of our neighbors recently posted 
on Next Door Forest Hills she was frightened 
in the parking lot of Albertsons when two 
men asked her for money and another 
blocked her car in. She handled the situa-
tion, but it’s getting very scary out there. This 
happened around 9:00 am on a Saturday 
morning for goodness sakes. Is it something 
in the water or coffee?

—Afraid To Drink
Dear Afraid To Drink,
I read the same and am horrified since I 
shop Albertsons and always feel safe in 
their parking lot. I have a similar story. My 
husband and I stopped for coffee at La Mad-
eleine (SMU) around 2:00 in the afternoon a 
few days ago. Several people were standing 
inside looking out the front window. I, of 
course, asked what they were watching. 
A man was going from car to car looking 

inside each one. He was hoping to find a 
key in the ignition, the easiest way to steal 
a car—in broad daylight with a small crowd 
watching. Or maybe something valuable on 
the seat? My husband said, “are you Security 
Chick for only Forest Hills or do you extend 
yourself for Dallas?” Before he finished his 
sentence I was dialing 911. As luck would 
have it, within minutes a patrol car pulled 
up.  

—DPD SuperHero On The Job.  

Makes you wonder if the Bad Guy 
would have found a key in the ignition 
gotten in the car, driven away and still the 
people only watched? We all have to be 
involved. There’s crime everywhere. 

But not so much in Forest Hills because 
of neighbors who care enough to support 
our Neighborhood Patrol. January is the 
month to make your payment of $240 for 
2016 or begin your quarterly $60 payments. 

Easy to pay on foresthillsdallas.org  Click 
on the blue “Security” button right under 
the tree on the home page. Look to the far 
right on the security page you just clicked 
and there is a yellow PAYMENT button. You 
won’t find a better value anywhere.  

More participation, more patrols—safer 
neighborhood.  

By the way, we ordered tea instead of 
coffee the onlookers were drinking.

SECURITY PROGRAM UPDATE

Forest Hills Security Program (FHSP)
A resident funded program hiring off duty Dallas police officers to patrol Forest Hills.
Providing security and education supporting personal safety and crime prevention.

More Participants = More Patrols = Less Crime
$240 yearly (paid in one payment or quarterly installments)

PayPal: www.foresthillssecurity.org
Check: FHSP PO Box 180693 Dallas, TX 75218

Payment Inquiries: fhspcfo@aol.com
Home Watch Requests/Security Questions: fhspenp@aol.com

Closing the door on crime — Ask the Security Chick!

Providing security and 
education supporting 
personal safety and 
crime prevention.

In 2015, residents contributing 
to the Forest Hills Security Pro-
gram made it possible to have a 
strong presence of Dallas police 
officers patrolling our streets, de-
terring crime and making arrests.

Our goal for 2016 is to lessen 
the amount of incidents even 
more with increased patrols.  We 
have seen when we have more 
patrol hours during a particular 
week; we have fewer incidents 
during that week.  When we have 
fewer patrol hours during a week, 
reported crimes go up.  This shows 
that our uniformed patrols are 
clearly a deterrent and the only 
thing preventing our crime rate 

from going down is funding.
It is time to make your 2016 

pledge to the Forest Hills Security 
Program.  Without your financial 
support we cannot schedule the 
adequate amount of patrols to 
continue this line of defense.

An added benefit to current 
contributors is the Home Watch 
Service.  They can request to have 
their home checked while they are 
away, by our police officers. 

Thanks to all the 2015 sup-
porters of the Forest Hills Secu-
rity Program!  It made a definite 
difference.  In 2016, we need even 
more of our residents to make a 
new year’s resolution to join in 
with their neighbors in Forest Hills’ 
concentrated campaign against 
crime!

Happy, safe and secure New 
Year from your Forest Hills Securi-
ty board volunteers!
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Dear Security Chick,
Is it just me or is it getting scary in East Dal-
las? One of our neighbors recently posted 
on Next Door Forest Hills she was frightened 
in the parking lot of Albertsons when two 
men asked her for money and another 
blocked her car in. She handled the situa-
tion, but it’s getting very scary out there. This 
happened around 9:00 am on a Saturday 
morning for goodness sakes. Is it something 
in the water or coffee?

—Afraid To Drink
Dear Afraid To Drink,
I read the same and am horrified since I 
shop Albertsons and always feel safe in 
their parking lot. I have a similar story. My 
husband and I stopped for coffee at La Mad-
eleine (SMU) around 2:00 in the afternoon a 
few days ago. Several people were standing 
inside looking out the front window. I, of 
course, asked what they were watching. 
A man was going from car to car looking 

inside each one. He was hoping to find a 
key in the ignition, the easiest way to steal 
a car—in broad daylight with a small crowd 
watching. Or maybe something valuable on 
the seat? My husband said, “are you Security 
Chick for only Forest Hills or do you extend 
yourself for Dallas?” Before he finished his 
sentence I was dialing 911. As luck would 
have it, within minutes a patrol car pulled 
up.  

—DPD SuperHero On The Job.  

Makes you wonder if the Bad Guy 
would have found a key in the ignition 
gotten in the car, driven away and still the 
people only watched? We all have to be 
involved. There’s crime everywhere. 

But not so much in Forest Hills because 
of neighbors who care enough to support 
our Neighborhood Patrol. January is the 
month to make your payment of $240 for 
2016 or begin your quarterly $60 payments. 

Easy to pay on foresthillsdallas.org  Click 
on the blue “Security” button right under 
the tree on the home page. Look to the far 
right on the security page you just clicked 
and there is a yellow PAYMENT button. You 
won’t find a better value anywhere.  

More participation, more patrols—safer 
neighborhood.  

By the way, we ordered tea instead of 
coffee the onlookers were drinking.

SECURITY PROGRAM UPDATE

Forest Hills Security Program (FHSP)
A resident funded program hiring off duty Dallas police officers to patrol Forest Hills.
Providing security and education supporting personal safety and crime prevention.

More Participants = More Patrols = Less Crime
$240 yearly (paid in one payment or quarterly installments)

PayPal: www.foresthillssecurity.org
Check: FHSP PO Box 180693 Dallas, TX 75218

Payment Inquiries: fhspcfo@aol.com
Home Watch Requests/Security Questions: fhspenp@aol.com

Closing the door on crime — Ask the Security Chick!
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Reuniting pets with their families in Forest Hills and Little For-
est Hills. 

   If a Pet is Lost or Found Call (214) 930-5910 or Email info@
lfhanimalalert.org  Email as much information as possible: type, 
size, coloring, age, sex, when/where lost or found, etc. along with 
a picture or two if possible. The more information the better.

Be Part of the Solution - Join Animal Alert!
The BEST WAY to get lost or found pets home is through com-

munication. Most of our pets have been returned home because 
someone recognized the picture of a pet in our Animal Alert! 

Email info@lfhanimalalert.org to be added to the list of those 
receiving our alerts. Emails are sent out only about our pets.

We do not sell emails or use these emails for any other reason.
If for any reason you wish to be removed from the list, simply 

let us know.THE MORE EMAILS ON THE LIST - THE MORE PETS 
WE CAN GET HOME!

                                 Donations Needed!
Although not required, donations to The Animal Alert! pro-

gram, which is run entirely by volunteers, would be greatly ap-
preciated to off set expenses such as dog/cat food. Make checks 
payable to Forest Hills Neighborhood Association/Animal Alert

Note “Animal Alert! Program” on the check AND envelope
WOOF!  MEOW!

ANIMAL ALERT:
    Lost and found pets
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January is all about resolutions – so why not include your pet in 
your resolution this year? The SPCA of Texas recommends:

-Be sure your pet is up to date on all vaccinations this year. 
-Be sure your pet has proper identification and consider mi-
crochipping your pet at a local clinic for a more secure form of 
identification. 
-Get your pet tested for heartworms and have them on preven-
tion year-round. 
-Have your pet spayed or neutered to prevent overpopulation. 
-Consider making extra time to take your pet on a walk or having 
time to play with your pet indoors. Both dogs and cats will love 
the extra attention.
-Give your pets a little extra love this Valentine’s Day. Offer your 
dog or cat a special treat that they will enjoy and be sure to keep 
all the chocolate away from curious noses.  
-Our pets are like family and they should be reminded of that! 
The beginning of a new year is the perfect time to make a prom-
ise to your pet that you will keep them safe, healthy and happy 
for the rest of their lives.

Meow! Woof!
From East Dallas Veterinary Clinic

Call For A Tour 1420 Old Gate Lane, Dallas, Texas 75218
214-321-2897

www.stbernardccs.org

Affordable
Private School
In Your
Neighborhood

• Pre-K Through 8th Grade
• Student-Teacher Ratio 12:1
• Language, Sports, The Arts
• Involved Parents/Community
• Interactive Instruction
• Challenging Curriculum 

PET HEALTH TIPS:
ensuring a healthy winter



Luxury Service 
When It Matters Most!

214-534-1305
vicki@vickiwhitehomes.com

BORN HERE
LIVES HERE

WORKS HERE
PLAYS HERE

Vicki White and her team prides themselves in 
providing extraordinary customer service – 

from in-depth knowledge of the Dallas real estate 
market to negotiating, staging, marketing and hands

on interaction with their clients.

Vicki has been named one of D Magazine’s 
Best Realtors the past four years, as well as being the 

only agent named TOP 25 in production in 
               both Lakewood and Lake Highlands  
                        by ADVOCATE magazine.

Vicki has sold 10 homes in Forest Hills since 
Dec. 2014, 5 of them sold for over $1.1 million.
This is Vicki’s favorite neighborhood and she

considers herself a Forest Hills expert. 
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Luxury Service 
When It Matters Most!

Vicki White, Realtor ® GRI, CLHMS 

Vicki White is a neighborhood expert in Forest Hills
and is dedicated to serving this wonderful community!  

214-534-1305
vicki@vickiwhitehomes.com
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